U.S. CONSUMER PRODUCT SAFETY COMMISSION
4330 EAST WEST HIGHWAY
BETHESDA, MARYLAND 20814-4408

Hariet Kerwin Tel 301-504-7637
Aftorney Fax: 301-504-0403
Cffice of the General Counsel Email: hianwind cpse.gov

April 11, 2019

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Re: Unauthorized Disclosure of Information under the Consumer Product Safety Act
Dear Manufacturer:

The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) staff writes to inform you that
we recently discovered that nonpublic manufacturer information identifying your company by
name along with product model name and/or model number was released in error to the public
without following the procedures in 15 U.S.C. § 2055.

The CPSC staff contacted the recipients of the information requesting that they return the
information to the agency or destroy the information and certify that destruction. The CPSC
informed the recipients that this information cannot be published or further disseminated.

Please respond immediately confirming your receipt of this notice to
manufacturerreply@cpsc.gov. If you have any questions please contact Stephen Hanway,
Associate Executive Director for the Directorate of Epidemiology, at shanway@cpsc.gov or call
him at 301-504-7256.

Sincerely,

S/
Harriet Kerwin

cc: Stephen Hanway, Associate Executive Director

CPSC Hotline: 1-800-638-CPSC(2772) * CPSC's Web Site: http:ifwww.cpsc.gov



